
 
SI SUPRT Meeting Minutes 

March 1, 2023, 12:00-1:00 ZOOM 

 

 

Introductions and Welcome:  

 

Attendance:  

 

Chris Dennis, EHD 

Danielle Camp, EHD 

Katie Unthank, EHD 

Drew Donelson, EHD 

Alex Wallace, EHD 

Danielle Bradley, EHD 

Hannah Jude, EHD 

Matthew Shaffer, EHD 

Angela Thomas, EHD 

Justin Day, EHD 

Jamal Oxford, EHD 

Faith Petrillo, TASC 

Ernie Fowler, EHD 

Andy Greer, Gateway 

Stacey Miller, EHD 

Haley Smith, EHD 

Jesse Nelson, PLE 

Misty Smith, EHD 

Brittany Bulfer, EHD 

Elizabeth Cook, EHD 

Julie Pohlman, ROSC 

Holly Kotner, EHD 

Tracy Dones, ROSC 

Kileah Lowry, EHD 

Angie Bailey, SIH 

Natalie Marvel, EHD 

Scott Fletcher, CAP 

Molly Wilson, Saline Co. States Attorney 

Bev Holland, Region 5 TA 

Mike Rider, EHD 

Brittany Davis, EHD 

 

 



Fran Ingram, ROSC 

 

Standing Coalition Business: 

 

● Minutes from the February meeting were approved unanimously with motion made by 

Misty Smith. Danielle Bradley seconded the motion. 

 

New and Standing Coalition Reports: 

• Stacey Miller spoke on the Recovery Walk to be held in September. The event will be 

held in Saline County, but hosting a 2nd event in an additional service county was 

discussed as well.  

• Elizabeth Cook suggested a Recovery Picnic in each county EHD serves. This would call 

for a chair person per county. A discussion was had about what this event would entail 

and the logistics involved. 

• Chris Dennis reported that the Laundry Day event held in Equality on February 13th 

yielded a low turnout. 

• Katie Unthank reported a low turnout for the Gallatin County Forum, also held on 

February 13th. Discussion was had in regards to increasing community participation.  

• Holly Kotner presented the final artwork for the SI SUPRT and Recovery Resource 

Center RIDES ad campaign.  

• Angie Bailey, with SIH, reported on recent Naloxone, with educational packets 

distributed in the Emergency Room. Also, reminded us that there is a med-safe disposal 

unit available in the hospital.  

• Andy Greer, Gateway, updated us on the remodeling underway at one of their locations. 

Unfortunately this had slowed access for services and there is currently no recovery home 

availability. 

• Katie Unthank updated the council on NARCAN/NALOXONE distribution numbers. 

She also spoke on plans to host a Drug Take-Back in our ROSC counties.  

• Drew Donelson reported that 94 out of approximately 183 schools in our service area are 

supplied with NARCAN. 

• Stacey Miller introduced Natalie Marvel as a new SUD counselor with the Egyptian 

Health Department.  

• Misty Smith, with the EHD DEC Alliance, briefed us on the “Handle with Care” program. 

 

Meeting was adjourned.  

 

 

Next Meeting: April 5, 2023  


